
RESOLUTION NO. 1545 

A RESOLUTION CANCELLING THE SECOND DECEMBER 
COMMISSION MEETING 

WHEREAS the Port Commissioners find it desirable to cancel the second regularly 
scheduled commission meeting in December 2020, due to the Christmas Holiday and subsequent 
office closure. 

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT the second regularly scheduled meeting 
on December 24, 2020 will not be held. 

All other regular meetings except those expressly set forth above, or by previous 
resolutions, shall be held pursuant to Resolution No. 1303. 

ADOPTED this 12th day of November 2020. 

PORT OF PASCO COMMISSION 

~kw.Q 
James T. Klindworth, President 

Vicki Gordon, Vice-President 


